BLISS FARM CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION, INC.

P.O. BOX 353
EAST DERRY VILLAGE, NH 03041-0353

MEETING MINUTES - Annual Meeting, Oct 22, 2006

The meeting was called to order at the Judith Lane Circle at 4:00 pm. Officers/Directors in
attendance were President Jerry lacuzio, Treasurer Jeff Katz, Secretary Shawn
Goldthwaite, and Directors Randy Hoidahl,Kevin Hill, Bill Hankey, and Bob Mullaney.
Two homeowner families were also in attendance.

Treasurer’s Report (J. Katz)—- A thorough Treasurer’s report was provided, with the
following specifics:

1. Jeff presented a current budget and a proposed budget for 2007.

The Treasurer’s report was approved as submitted.
Old Business:

Dogs - A homeowner complained about dogs allowed to bark early in the morning near
her house. The board explained that they are trying to crack down on the issue with several
dogs and that letters have been and will be sent when the situations arise.

New Business:

1. There was a general discussion on the need for more speed bumps on the roads, because
many people are driving too fast through the neighborhood.

The next meeting is scheduled for Nov. 28 at 7:30 pm at J. Katz's house.

Respectfully submitted,

Shawn Goldthwaite, Secretary
Bliss Farm Condominium Association
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